
Party information: 

Christmas party day is on Wednesday 20th December. Children can arrive at school in their party 
clothes and wearing sensible shoes as they will still be playing outside. 

Party Food: Children will bring home a request slip for food donations this will be sent out middle of 
next week. 

Thank you for all your support this year. Have a lovely Christmas and we will see you in the New Year. 


